I. K. GUJRAL PUNJAB TECHNICAL UNIVERSITY

(Office of Dean Academics)

Dr. Nitya Sharma Contact: 01822-282570
(Deputy Controller) E-mail : nitya@ptu.ac.in
Ref. No. : IKGPTU/DA/3316 Dated: 20/12/2021

The Principal/Director
All Constituent Campus/
Affiliated Colleges of IKGPTU

Subject: Regarding Eligibility Checking of the students admitted during Academic Session
2021-22.

Dear Sir/Madam

In continuation of letter no. IKGPTU/DA/3310 Dated 11/12/2021, It is for your information that
Examination of students admitted under Lateral Entry (LEET) will be conducted in the month of

January 2022 along with examination of 3rd semester of already admitted students.

Considering the priority of examination of students admitted through LEET, the eligibility of
these students should be completed by 23 December 2021. No Further extension will be
given to eligibility of LEET Students. Also the eligibility of all newly admitted students (except
LEET) has been started from 15t December 2021 up to 30th Dec 2021. There will be no
subsequent rounds of eligibility checking, thus must be ensured that the process of eligibility

verification be completed by 30t December 2021 for smooth conduct of Examinations.

Deputy Controller
Academic De ent

Copy to:

1. Dean Academic -cum- Chief Coordinator (Admissions 202 1-22), IKGPTU.
2. All Eligibility Teams Coordinators, IKGPTU.
3. Office Copy.



